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January 13, 2021 

STATEMENT: DR. MARTIN GILLIS, REGISTAR 

Re: Termination of Suspension of Licence  

Pursuant to Section 34 of the Dental Act 

Dr. Louis Bourget 

A meeting of the Complaints Committee of the Provincial Dental Board of Nova 

Scotia was held on January 12, 2021 pursuant to s. 34(3) of the Nova Scotia Dental 

Act to review the Committee’s December 21, 2020 suspension of Dr. Louis Bourget’s 

license. 

 

The decision of the Complaints Committee was to terminate the suspension effective 

January 13, 2021. The Committee directed the Registrar and Deputy Registrar to 

perform Dental Practice Review for all locations in the Province of Nova Scotia in 

which Dr. Bourget practices, and that the results of the Dental Practice Review be 

reported to the Committee for review. 

  

 

 
 

 

 


